
What would make the Town of Coaldale a better workplace? What 
do you think about working conditions? Do you feel safe at work? 
Is your workload manageable?

Preparations are under way to begin bargaining for a new 
collective agreement and that means it’s time to hear from you 
about what you want and about your priorities.

You have picked your negotiating team and now you need to 
give them the information they to do the job. So, please take this 
important survey - https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/T3D9HGR - 
which closes on Dec. 2.

Together we can push for the protections we deserve, but your 
negotiating team needs your frontline expertise to help steer the 
direction of our bargaining.

This is your chance to have your say. The more responses we get, 
the stronger your negotiating team will be.

If you have questions or comments, please contact a member of 
your negotiating team.
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SPECIAL AREAS BOARD NEGOTIATIONS TEAM:
Gerriane Timmerman: gerriane@gmail.com or 403-332-0219
Bob Brown: plumbbob1@hotmail.com or 403-363-0875
Chad Glasser: chadglasser@outlook.comor 403-593-9647

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF:
Christian Tetreault, negotiator: c.tetreault@aupe.org
Kate Jacobson, organizer: k.jacobson@aupe.org
Billy Vieira-Hoy, organizer: b.vieira-hoy@aupe.orb
Terry Inigo-Jones, communications: t.inigo-jones@aupe.org


